
Topgolf Event Benefits WGB

Join us for an exciting
afternoon of Top Golf!

Bring your whole team,
friends and family to Topgolf
Loudoun on Oct. 17th from 4
to 7pm.

Tickets are $200 per player or
bring a 4-person team for
$775. Space is limited.

Enjoy Great food! Great
drinks! Great fun! All
benefiting WGB! Make a
difference!

Buy Your Tickets Here

Christ Child Society

Thanks to Community
Distribution Partners like
Christ Child Society, WGB has
been able to provide clothing
to families in need as far as
Washington D.C.!

Here are a few kind words
from Robin Kramer, Program
Coordinator at Christ Child
Society, “I wanted to touch
base and say how much the
Christ Child Society
appreciated the kind donation
of all the baby clothing. Our
Book and Baby Fair was a
huge success and many of
families walked away with
bags of very nice clothing for
their family members.”

Loudoun Hunger Relief Pop Up Market

Thank you so much Loudoun Hunger Relief for joining forces with
WGB so our women could shop for clothes and then obtain free
groceries after! It turned out to be such a success with almost all of
the groceries gone afterwards! Many families went home with new
wardrobes and groceries, leaving for a wonderful day.

Recruiting Now for Together We Bake Fall Session

Together We Bake is an
innovative workforce training
and personal development
program for women who are
in need of and deserve a
second chance. The 8-week
program is centered on a small
baking business where women
actively learn and participate
in food production, food
safety, marketing, customer
service, and business
administration.

Learn more about the Together We Bake program

Your Need to Know

Catherine Read interviews Nicole Morris, Operations Manager of
Women Giving Back (WGB), and Dona Dei of the Transitional
Assistance Program (TAP), an arm of the Arlington Diocese Catholic
Charities Prison Ministry at Loudoun ADC. WGB interview with
Catherine Read was aired on Fairfax Public Access.  Our partner
Catholic Charities' TAP program was invited to speak on our
partnership.

Learn more about Women Giving Back/Transitional Assistance Program

Lauren's New Look
from Britepaths’ July 2018 e-Pathfinder

Looking and feeling your best
can make a big difference
when you're working to
improve your family's financial
future. We are grateful to our
community partner Women
Giving Back for helping our
Financial Mentoring client
"Lauren" pick out some new-
to-her outfits to give her
confidence as she works with
our wonderful volunteer
Claudia Granada on her
journey toward self-sufficiency.

When we posted about Lauren
on our Facebook page, her
mentor commented, "Go
[Lauren]!!! I know she will go
far...she is a warrior! I am
honored to work with her!
Thanks Britepaths!! We
couldn't have done it without
you." And we could not do what we do without Claudia, Women
Giving Back, and all the amazing community members who give of
their time and resources to help our families succeed. Thank you!

July & August Stores

Thank you to the FBI and the Sterling Library for coming to facilitate
hands on activities for the kids while moms were shopping! Our
friends with the FBI taught about safe internet practices while the
Sterling Library introduced art and building! Thank you for being
such stewards in our community and joining us! We are grateful.

Steve from Kona Ice gave away FREE shaved ice alongside WGB
volunteers at the August Store. He was even feeding a client’s baby!

WOW! We were stunned at WGB to see how unified and hard
working the Madison Dance Team was this past Wednesday! You can
tell they are a team based on the way they work together and
communicate. Kind words from our warehouse manager “They were
incredible! We were so lucky to have them and they are welcome
back anytime!” Thanks a million for helping us get three weeks worth
done in three hours!

We are always SO grateful when we receive boys clothes donations!
We are always in need of boys clothes. Thank you for being such
great supporters of WGB and giving where needed! You rock!

Whoa there! You can actually see
the floor at WGB!

Thanks a million to these
volunteers for helping sort
through donations at WGB and
giving us a clean space to accept
more!

 

4th of July

Wow! It was amazing to see how many volunteers came to volunteer
on July 4th at WGB! Not only did we get SO much done in the
warehouse – but we also had cake after to celebrate! Volunteering at
WGB always proves to be such a great time for community gathering
and service. Thanks everyone!

National Charity League (NCL)

Thank you NCL Cherry Blossoms & Orchard Chapters. Always a joy to
have around. Thank you for your support and volunteer time.

GMU University Life Staff Sort

These three women came, conquered, and left with the titles "box-
slayers"! Thank you so much ladies for everything and helping us
tackle our donation pile! We couldn't have done it without you!

Dominion High School

Thank you to the volunteers from Dominion High School - (and one
rising Titan). They helped us carry school supplies upstairs (among
helping in warehouse and wherever needed). You guys are always
such a huge help!

VISA, Inc.

Visa, Inc. one of our ongoing volunteer group partners came back to
volunteer last in August and helped get our Back to School Supplies
ready for the kids.

SERVE Camp

WGB Board member Rebecca and the Serve Camp team did school
supplies and sorting in the warehouse. Others did snack packs and
sorting.

New Covenant Fellowship Church Sort

Wells Fargo Team Sort

Mark Reynolds, VP of Global Customer Operations at Digital Realty
brought his Customer Operations Leadership team to WGB to run a
team-building event where they could volunteer and give back to the
community. They did an amazing job helping us prepare for the
August stores!

Alexis Glienke has volunteered several hours with us at WGB this
summer and has offered a helping hand everywhere! Not only does
Alexis come into the warehouse and store to help where needed, but
she also volunteers from home by helping create flyers,
presentations, as well as other admin related work. For our backpack
giving season this year, Alexis helped ensure all the backpacks were
organized by age and had sufficient supplies. She also spent several
hours organizing our boxed clothing and color coding them all by
size! Alexis has been invaluable at WGB and we are very lucky to
have her. Thanks so much! We are so grateful to have you.

This previous client of WGB held a kids’ clothing drive and this is her
third trip back to deliver 35 bags to us!

The kiddos from Chesterbrook Academy in Brambleton participated
in a summer "Kids Helping Kids Program". They hosted a back to
school drive for WGB and brought all their new backpacks and
school supplies they collected over the summer. Thank you!

eVantage Services Inc. – an Orlans Group Company 
The Good Deeds Committee in Leesburg just completed a “Fill a
Backpack” Campaign to benefit Women Giving Back.

They collected 15 bags of clothes, 48 completed backpacks and
additional school supplies to help kids in need in the Loudoun
County Area and have continued to keep a clothing donation box in
their breakroom for Women Giving Back.

Lots of School Supply Donations!

Thank you to JoAnn Spence from PEG, LLC to continue to support us
as well as Brooke Allewelt from Carahsoft! Keep the donations
coming! Any donations will still be accepted.

Robin Sullivan delivered School Supplies from FirstService Residential
and Paul Davis Restoration.

School supply donations from Centreville Labor Resource Center and
M&T Bank Leesburg branch.

A beautiful day to receive back to school donations from our
neighbors in the community. We continue to collect new back to
school supplies.

Our board member Cecilia Hodges and her kids picked up the
remaining school supply donations from the M&T Bank branches to
support our children before the new school year. Great seeing you
Cecilia!

Thanks to everyone for donating school supplies, backpacks and
boys clothes! One of our biggest clothing needs have been boys
clothes and we are so grateful!

Sean is one of our "Second Story" client's son who came in to shop.
The scream and laughter we heard when we gave him a Paw Patrol
backpack was memorable.

Beautyscope, LLC. donated a ton of boxes of hair-care products to
support our women! Everyone deserves to have a fragrant fresh start
to their day! Thank you so much Alisha for reaching out and bringing
these donations!

2017 Annual
Report
Our 2017 annual report is
now available.

Read the full report here

Join us at our Sort
Leader Orientation
Thursday, September 6th
11:30am to 1:30pm
at WGB in Sterling, VA.

WGB Store
2nd Qtr Report

924 Women Served

1,292 Children Served

The Prom Boutique
Served 38 Students in

area schools

We are in great need of
boys summer clothing,
sizes 6-teen.
If you have donations for
these sizes, please mark
the bag or box to identify it
as boy clothes. Thank you!

Homebuying
incentives to WGB
supporters!
HomeBridge will make a
donation of $250 to WGB
with every loan closing.

see details

“The best protection
any woman can
have...is courage.”

–Elizabeth Cady Stanton

Amazon Smile

Support women giving back
by shopping at Amazon
smile. When you shop at
Amazon smile, Amazon will
donate to Women Giving
Back. Support us every time
you shop.

Donate Your Old
Cell Phones
Bring your inactive cell
phone to WGB on any
donation day. (no
accessories, chargers, etc.
please)

 

Volunteer
Opportunities
Would your group or
company like to volunteer
with us? Click here or
contact us at (703) 554-
9386 to schedule.

Sorting & Organizing –
Wednesday, September 5th
from 4:00-6:00pm

Store Helpers – Friday,
September 7th from 4:00-
7:00pm

Store Helpers – Saturday,
September 8th from
8:30am-10:30am

Store Helpers – Saturday,
September 8th from
8:30am-1:00pm

Store Helpers – Saturday,
September 8th from
10:30am-1:00pm

Store Helpers – Saturday,
September 15th from
8:30am-11:00am

Store Helpers – Tuesday,
September 18th from
9:30am-12:30pm

Store Helpers – Thursday,
September 20th from
2:30pm-4:30pm

Keep the
Reviews Coming!

Help us make even more of
a difference in our
community. The more
reviews, the more potential
donors and volunteers see
what we're up to. It's easy
and only takes 3 minutes!

https://womengivingback.net/cinco-de-mayo/
https://womengivingback.net/topgolf/
https://womengivingback.org/downloads/2018-TWB-recruiting-flyer.pdf
https://readthinkact.com/women-giving-back-northern-virginia/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0vLStGuZLMI&t=7s
http://www.fairfaxcorner.com/events/fairfax-shop-sip-stroll--2
https://www.womengivingback.net/enews/2017-annual-report.html
http://learn.homebridge.com/wgb/
https://smile.amazon.com/
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0845ada622a7f49-wgbvolunteer
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0845ada622a7f49-wgbvolunteer
http://greatnonprofits.org/org/women-giving-back-1
http://greatnonprofits.org/org/women-giving-back-1
https://www.facebook.com/Women-Giving-Back-82763779581/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/130962921@N06/
https://plus.google.com/u/0/113652102380957054015
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCnOOq9UcQn8eVyd3hIeh-Og

